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I am writing in support of HB 3372-5. As someone who lives on the rural/urban divide 

this legislation affects my neighbors and community members. It is important now 

more than ever that we rely on local food to feed our communities. By limiting water 

usage by small farmers we force our communities to be reliant on food from other 

places that use more fossil fuels and water to get to us.  


